
New Performing 
Arts Club


Mon, Tues, Thurs

3.15 - 4.15pm


Park Lane Primary 
School


www.bridgeinthesky.com


There is a brand new performing arts 
club coming to Whittlesey. Bridge In 
The Sky, A local film company ran by 
Austin Staton aka Mr Reid and Miss 
Gregory. (Park Lane Staff)


On the back of their success in 
creating the film, Perennial, this 
summer, they are now bringing the 
company to Park Lane School to run 
a new performing arts club. Mr Reid 
has taught at some of the top 
musical theatre and performing art 
schools across the country, as well 
as working on productions for 
companies such as BBC, ITV, SBTV, 
Cadburys and Soap and Glory.


They are offering classes, which 
cover acting, singing and dancing 
with the aim to help young people to 
get into the performing arts industry 

alongside building confidence, ability 
and creativity in young people.


The new club will run after school on 
Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 
during term time, at 3.15pm to 
4.15pm at Park Lane. (For AJS 
students we normally start around 
3.20pm once we’ve signed everyone 
in and walked them over.)


Each class is open from year 3 
through up to year 6. Any child can 
come to any session.


Prices are £4.50 for a single class 
session or £12 for a weekly pass 
(Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) 


For more information and to book in 
please contact Mr Mark Reid by 
email to info@bridgeinthesky.com


mailto:info@bridgeinthesky.com

